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BEACH CLOSURE NOTIFICATION DUE TO ELEVATED BACTERIA 
LEVELS 

The Westchester County Health Department has closed the following beach until further notice following the 
collection of water samples on July 8 and July 10, which exceeded the bacteria level allowed by New York 
State.  

• Hudson Park East Beach, New Rochelle 

The County will be resampling this beach. Additionally, the two beaches previously closed earlier this week due 
to algae on Mohegan Lake remain closed. Affected Beaches: 

• Mohegan Colony Association – Mohegan Lake 
• Mohegan Beach Park District – Mohegan Lake 

Residents and visitors are encouraged to visit the Westchester County website for the latest updates on beach 
closures and reopening schedules. The County remains committed to maintaining high standards of 
environmental health and safety across its recreational facilities. 
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